
FALL 2012
In order to get to know about the school envi-
ronment and answers to questions you might 
have, we invite all new students to join in the 
WELCOME Session which will be held on:

New Students

Wednesday, august15
12:30 pm

auditorium,
(3rd floor)

The Program Will Be Followed By Lunch


